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SANCTIONING ADVICE FROM NSWCRU - EXAMPLE ONLY 

 

 

 

18 June 201X 

Mr xxxxxxxxxxxxx 

President 

xxxxxxx Rugby Club 

Via Email 

Dear xxxxxxxx 

Thank you for the advice and information provided regarding your upcoming rugby event - “xxxxx v 

xxxxxxxxi 3rd Grade” scheduled for xx June 201X. 

NSWRU will provide sanctioning to your event on the basis of the information you have provided 

and that it will be conducted in accordance with the regulations of the International Rugby Board, 

together with the policies and insurance conditions of the Australian Rugby Union. 

In terms of the ARU Sanctioning Guidelines the Event Organisers are now responsible to arrange 

insurance coverage for the participating teams. Your Special Event Application for insurance cover 

has been endorsed and forwarded to Gow-Gates Insurance. It is your responsibility to arrange 

payment for the insurance and obtain a Certificate of Currency, copy of which must be lodged with 

this office prior to the event. To arrange this please contact Will MacArthur at Gow-Gates Insurance 

on 8267-9999. 

You must ensure all participating players are registered in terms of the ARU Sanctioning Guidelines, 

and any international teams have been cleared by the Australian Rugby Union to participate in the 

event. 

Should you have any questions in regard to the information provided in this letter, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

Terry Woodward 

NSWCRU Executive Officer        June 2015 
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